
 

 
 
 
5 September 2025  
 

DMV Resumes Issuance of Driver’s Licenses on Monday, September 8 
 
The public is notified that the Department of Motor Vehicles will resume issuing driver's licenses on 
Monday, September 8.  

Any inconvenience caused during the recent interruption of services is regretted. 

### 

For Additional Information Contact:  

Paul Bridgewater 
Information Officer 
Department of Information and Public Relations 
Telephone: 468-2747 
Email: pbridgewater@gov.vg 
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